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Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Information Letter No.:  I 13-13 
 
TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 
  ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
 
SUBJECT: Discontinuance of Printing Forms MC 321, MC 219 and MC 210 
 
This Medi-Cal Eligibility Division Information Letter is to advise counties that the 
Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is discontinuing printing forms MC 321 
(Healthy Families/Medi-Cal Application), MC 219 (Important Information for Persons 
Requesting Medi-Cal) and MC 210 (Medi-Cal Mail-In Application).  
 
Some forms are available in limited quantity to order through MAXIMUS (MC 210 Spanish 
and MC 219 English are not available).  Orders received will be fulfilled until current 
inventory is depleted.  These forms continue to be available on the DHCS website for 
counties and other interested parties to download and print as needed.   
  
http://www.dhcs.ca.gov/formsandpubs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
Printing of the MC 219 form will resume upon final approvals and completion of the 
development of the new single streamlined paper application form that will replace the 
current MC 210 and MC 321 application forms.     
 
If you have any questions, or if we can provide further information, please contact  
Ms. Jeanne Carrillo at (916) 552-9579 or by email at jeanne.carrillo@dhcs.ca.gov. 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Tara Naisbitt, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Division 
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